
 
 
 

 
 

 

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy  
Queen’s Avenue 
Tunstall 
ST6 6EE 
Telephone: 01782 235676  
Email: office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk 
 
 

Principal: Mr. N. Glover  
 

 
23rd February 2023 

Hatching in School. 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

We are thrilled to inform you that EYFS and KS1 children will be welcoming 6 

duck and 6 chick eggs into school on the 11th March. Over the 10 days that they 

are with us, we will be able to watch them hatch and care for them in their first 

few days of life. 

 

This is a really eggciting (!) opportunity to extend our Science learning across 

the school. The children will have the opportunity to learn lots about ducklings, 

chicks, the hatching process and their life cycles. The children will be able to see 

first-hand what happens when an animal hatches and handle the chicks and 

ducklings themselves.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr N Glover 

Principal 
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